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Dear William,

Thank you for your further letter of 23 October about improvements to the
A483 between Pant and Llanymynech, and joint working with the Department
for Transport.

My officials and agents already liaise with colleagues at the Highways Agency
and its area teams about cross-border schemes and operations. This is how
we became aware that there were no plans for any improvement schemes in
the border areas at Llanymynech.

My officials are still investigating what can be achieved without significant
investment from the Highways Agency. | will come back to you once this work
reaches a conclusion.
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